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Dear All, 
Gosh! The first week of term 2 has gone by 
already!  I do hope you all enjoyed our two-
week break.  The children seemed refreshed, 
relaxed and raring to go this week, which was 
lovely and cetainly made the return the school 
easy.  
Next week is national Anti-Bullying week and 
we will be doing lots of activities around this, 
however I want to make it clear that EVERY 
week is anti-bullying.  We have a wonderful 
school environment that values kindness.  

 

“In a world where you can be 
anything, be kind.” 

 
Thank you for your conitnued support, 
Emma Barker 
 

 
 

Thank you for your understanding and support 
regarding the changes to our after school 
provision. The Art Club running on a Tuesday 
is now full but we still have spaces for our 
multi-sports club on a Thursday. This is 
available for years R- 2 for this term. The last 
session for sports will be on Wednesday 11th 
December due to the nativity plays taking 
place on the 12th December.  

                   CL 
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                         READING  

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
It is really important that parents listen to 
their children read on a regular basis. Each 
child has their own Reading Log which is 
brought home every night with a school 
book. Please can you ensure that when you 
hear your child read it is recorded in this 
book. We check the reading logs on a 
regular basis. If you are experiencing 
difficulties getting your child to read then 
please feel free to discuss with their class 
teacher who can give you guidance on how 
to encourage them to read more often. It 
doesn’t have to be the school book, it can be 
a home book, a magazine, a comic – any 
reading material! We expect this to be 
completed at least 3 times a week as regular 
reading at home has a positive impact on 
their learning journey at school.  
 

 
 
Children are encouraged to come into 
school in non-uniform on Friday 15th 
November. We would like to ask that 
children bring in a raffle prize donation (i.e. 
box of chocolates, bottle of drink) for the 
PTFA Christmas fete which is taking place 
on 1st December. Children are welcome to  
 
 

 
 
wear Children in Need accessories if they 
wish as this falls on the same date and there 
will be a donation box in the office for any 
voluntary donations for the charity.  

                         READING ODD SOCKS  

IMPORTANT DATES 2019-20 
 

If your child attends Beavers, Cubs, Scouts, 
Rainbows, Brownies or Guides they can 
come into school on Monday 11th November 
in their respective uniforms as part of the 
Remembrance Day celebrations.  

 

 
 

Children are invited to wear odd socks with 
their uniform on Tuesday 12th November 
during Anti-bullying week. It is an opportunity 
to encourage people to celebrate their 
individuality and what makes us all unique! 
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  Remembrance Day – 11th November  
Last messy church club this term – 11th 
November 
Odd socks day – 12th November  
Children in Need/ non uniform day – 15th 
November  
PTFA Christmas Fete – 1st December 
Messy Church Christmas special – 8th 
December  
Whole School Nativity play – 12th 
December  
Christmas Dinner – 19th December 
Christmas jumper day – 19th December  
Last day of term – Friday 20th December 

 
 

 
 

Term 1: Tuesday 3rd September 2019 to 
Thursday 17th October 2019 
Term 2: Monday 4th November 2019 to 
Friday 20th December 2019 
Term 3: Monday 6th January 2020 to 
Friday 14th February 2020 
Term 4: Monday 24th February 2020 to 
Friday 3rd April 2020 
Term 5: Monday 20th April 2020 to Friday 
22nd May 2020 
Term 6: Monday 1st June 2020 to Friday 
17th July 2020 
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